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THE FANALY DIFFERENCE IN HOSPITALITY SERVICES

February 14,2011
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Dear Sir or Madam:

AVI Foodsystems, Inc. would like to take this opportunity to thank you for considering our
company as the contractor for the services outlined in the Request for Quotation.

Having carefully reviewed the information that you have provided, it is with deep regret that

AVI will decline to offer at this time.

We would, however, appreciate you keeping AVI in mind for any future food service contracts
that may be generated through your office. All bid specifications should be mailed to the
attention of Mr. William Parker, Vice President for Business Development, 2590 Elm Road NE,

Warren, Ohio, 44483-2997,

Thank you, again, for your consideration.

Sincerely,

AVI Foodsystems, Inc.
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William Parker
Vice President for Business Development

2590 Elm Road, N.E, - Warren, Qhio 44483 » 3303726000 « www.avifoodsystems.com



